
Leadership on 
Climate Action

Multi-Bureau Efforts
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Centering the priorities 
and following the 
leadership of 
Portland’s frontline 
communities including 
Black, Indigenous and 
communities of color, 
and youth from those 
communities.
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Expanding community 
ownership of 
renewables and driving 
down emissions from 
commercial and 
multifamily residential 
buildings. 
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Advancing transportation 
justice and reducing 
racial disparities in our 
mobility system while 
cutting carbon emissions 
and overall drive alone 
trips.
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Building our 
community resilience 
to the impacts of 
climate change like 
flooding, landslides, 
heatwaves and 
wildfire smoke.
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Protecting, restoring 
and managing our 
urban natural 
resources to sequester 
carbon and build 
resilience to the 
impacts of climate 
change.
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Making bold 
investments toward 
carbon neutral City-
owned buildings, fleets 
and operations.
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